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Kansas State Board of Nursing

" ‘tandon State Office Building I Patsy L. Johnson, R.N., M.N.
900 S.W. Jackson, Rm. 551 Executive Administrator

. ‘Topeka, Kansas 66612-1230 e 913-296-5752
T 913-296-4929 T
: FAX_.913-296-3929

September 25, 1996

Louise Seastrom
11255 E Jupiter Drive
Apache Junction, Az 8522¢

RE: Case #96-0170-8

Dear Louise:

The above named case was presented to the Investigative Committee of the Board at the
July 15, 1996 meeting. It was their decision to ask you if you would surrender your

license. This would be recorded as a revocation in the records. If you do not wish to
do this the case will be taken to the committee in December for a resolution of the case.

Should you choose to surrender the license please send your license along with a
statement that effect to my attention. In the future should you decide to reinstate the
license, the case of diversion would have to be resolved.

If you have any concerns or questions, please call.

Sincerely,

N~

Delores Price, R.N,

Investigator
Janette Pucci, R.IN,, M.S5.N. Patricia McKillip, R.N., Ph.D. Diane Glynn, R.N., L.D. Mark S, Braun, 1.D.
Education Specialist Education Specialist Practice Specialist Assistant Attorney General
296-3782 2963782 296-4325 Disciptinary Counsel

296-4325




